
 
11. NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARD EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Officer responsible Author 
Martin Maguire, Community Advocate Roger Cave, Community Secretary, DDI 941 6502 

  
 The purpose of this report is to provide members with information relating to the June 2003 

Community Board Conference held in New Plymouth, which was attended by Mike Mora and Neville 
Bennett. 

 
 Also attached is the report from the Executive Committee Chairperson to the September meeting of 

their National Council. 
  
  
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


